
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                      
January 2, 2022 
 

Winter Storm Warning in Effect Monday, January 3, 2022  
  
The National Weather Service has updated the advisory for our area to a Winter Storm Warning from 
1AM to 4PM, Monday, January 3rd. Heavy snow with accumulations of 3 to 7 inches and wind gusts 
up to 35 mph are possible. These conditions may make travel difficult impacting the morning 
commute. 
 
Town staff continues to monitor this weather system and prepare for potential impacts. Residents are 
reminded to be vigilant and are encouraged to stay home if possible.  If traveling is a necessity, 
please plan ahead as delays are likely.   
 
To receive emergency alerts impacting our area please sign up for CodeRed: 
https://www.dumfriesva.gov/government/departments/public_works/code_red_information.php 
 
 
Please visit the Town website: https://www.dumfriesva.gov/index.php  
 
 

### 

https://www.dumfriesva.gov/government/departments/public_works/code_red_information.php
https://www.dumfriesva.gov/index.php

